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02 July 2024 

Y6 Leavers Show – 15 July 2024 - 6pm 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
As you will know, we have been working very hard on our Y6 Leavers Show and we are so excited to 
share it with you.  

Each family is allocated a total of 2 tickets and these will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis as we must adhere to fire safety regulations regarding total numbers. Tickets are available to 
book on Parentpay. We simply ask for a donation for the tickets. This can be as little as 1p or as 
much as £5 per ticket, whatever you feel comfortable with donating. All proceeds of course will be 
put back into our school. 
  
Please note that if a younger sibling is attending the performance, you will need to use one of your 
allocated tickets, however babies on knees are welcome, we would just ask that you leave any 
buggies in the entrance. 
  
All Y6 students will need to return to school for 5:45pm in order to get dressed into costumes. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Mrs Linfoot, Mrs Edmunds and Miss Wells 
Year 6 Team 
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